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Differentiation: 
Practical classroom support  
for learners who use English  
as an Additional Language 

Course details

Date:  Tuesday 28 August 2018

Time:  10am-4pm

Venue:   The Bell Foundation,  
Red Cross Lane, 
Cambridge, CB2 0QU

Cost:   £180 (includes lunch and 
refreshments)

About the trainer

Ruth Wilson has  
18 years’ teaching 
experience in a variety 
of EAL roles. As a Bell 
Foundation Associate, 
Ruth delivers training and 
develops content for the 
EAL Nexus website. Ruth is a freelance 
EAL and Equalities Consultant based in 
the West Midlands. She holds a Masters’ 
degree in Equality and Human Rights, a 
doctorate in Educational Disadvantage and 
SEN, a PGCE in English and a Diploma 
in teaching ESOL in Further, Adult and 
Community Education.

This course, with newly developed content, is for primary and 
secondary practitioners who are seeking effective classroom 
strategies and resources to improve learning outcomes for EAL 
learners. This highly practical, evidence-informed course will 
explore how to embed targeted differentiation practices, so that 
all EAL learners can fully access the language of the curriculum, 
develop their English and achieve in school. Practitioners will work 
together in the morning and then split into primary and secondary 
phases for the afternoon session. 

This course covers:

• Strategies and resources for differentiating tasks for learners 
who are new to English 

• Practical ideas for improving learning outcomes for more 
advanced bilingual learners 

• Ideas on how to use information and insights gained from EAL 
assessment to inform differentiation 

• Planning frameworks which integrate content and language 
development 

• Opportunities to share ideas and engage with fellow 
practitioners 

This course is suitable for: 

• Teaching staff

• Heads of department 

• Teaching assistants

• EAL co-ordinators 

To book your place on the course please visit: http://bit.ly/EALdifferentiation  
For more information please contact info@bell-foundation.org.uk  

or speak to a member of the EAL team on 01223 275588.
The Bell Foundation’s EAL Programme aspires to improve the educational outcomes of children in the UK who speak English as an 

Additional Language, in order to benefit the individual child and society as a whole.

Thank you all so much, The Bell Foundation’s work is invaluable to the children we work with every day; 
we’re privileged as practitioners as we get to see all of your hard work implemented in our classrooms.

Primary practitioner (2017 Summer School participant)

92%  RECOMMENDATION  RATE


